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Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters
Parliament of NSW

Macquarie Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Committee Members,

PUBLIC FUNDING SCHEME FOR LOCAL GOVERNMENT ELECTIONS

At it recent September, 2010 meeting Council considered the questions raised in the issues
paper on the above subject.

Council directed that I forward a brief submission to you, advising that it does not support
public funding for Local Government Elections in New South Wales.

Yours faithfully,

S HUNT PSM
GENERAL MANAGER

GOING FORWARD WITH PRIDE



